
 
 
 
 

 

November, 2009 
 

Our Alumni: Where Are They Now? 
 

We appreciate our alumni keeping in touch with us! Dr. David 
Hartman, the new ministerial director of the Kentucky-Tennessee 
Conference, recently sent us this note: 
 
“I read the DMin newsletters with great interest since my 
graduation from the Evangelism and Church Growth cohort in 
2007. That was an extremely valuable process for me, one that has 
enriched and expanded my ministry greatly.” 
 
Dr. Hartman has produced several “Personal Styles of Evangelism” 
seminars that were presented at ministers’ meetings, camp 
meetings, Southern Union, and North American Division events. He  
also produced a training kit on DVD that is available through  
AdventSource and Adventist Book Centers.  

 

  
Plan NOW to join the Doctor of Ministry program in  
2010! Cohorts are forming for concentrations in…  
 
● Leadership (for NAD) 
● Discipling and Spiritual Formation 
● Family Ministry 
● Youth and Young Adult Ministry 
 

Don’t wait! Call or email NOW to apply! 

 

 
December 1 Application Deadline Looms for Discipleship & Spiritual 
Formation, Youth and Young Adult Ministry Cohorts  
Cohorts for both concentrations will launch in February, with some events for the two cohorts 
combined. February in Orlando, Florida should provide pleasant weather, and the planned venue 
for the intensives will be convenient to food and lodging options. Some possible fringe benefits in 
negotiation are a tour of the Celebration Health facility, passes to the Celebration fitness center, 
and tickets to Disney to fill your free time. 
 
The application deadline is December 1 and spaces are limited. Don’t wait until the last 
minute if you are to make sure one of the places is yours! Call or email today: 1-888-717-6244, 
dmin@andrews.edu.  

 
DMin Dissertation Defenses 
Scheduled to defend in the near future are: 
 
David McKenzie: November 10, 3:00 p.m., Developing a Series for Prevention of and Recovery 
from Compassion Fatigue and Burnout Among Pastors in the Guyana Conference of Seventh-day 
Adventists 
Vic VanSchaik: November 13, 9:00 a.m., Transitioning the St. Louis Central Seventh-day 
Adventist Church from a Traditional Nominating Committee to a Gift-based Approach to Ministry 
Donald Corkum: November 17, 4:00 p.m., Developing a System of Support for a Church 
Planting Movement in the Wisconsin Conference of Seventh-day Adventists 
Luis Bolivar Alaña Poseck: December 16, 9:00 a.m., Planificación estratégica para la 
Universidad Adventista de Chile, 2005-2007 
If you would like to attend as an observer, contact dminla@andrews.edu or call 269-471-3552, to 
reserve a seat. 
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